
Parent Governor Vote 
 

 

We have received two nominations for the role of Parent Governor so parents/carers have the 
chance to elect their preferred candidate.  

Please see the attached statements from Carl Taylor and Charlotte Dalton and also the ballot form.  

Each parent/carer has one ballot paper regardless of how many children they have at the school, 
and each parent will have one vote. The ballot will be secret, and you will be notified of the results 
as soon as possible afterwards. 

Votes can be submitted either by  

• printing the attached form, ticking the box and returning in a sealed envelope to the office 
marked ‘Parent Governor Vote’.   

• Sending an email to mailto:abuckley@ann.srscmat.co.uk. No need to use the below form 
just put Parent Governor Vote as the email title and the vote within the email. 

The vote will close at noon on Tuesday 4th July. 

If you have any questions, please contact the office on 01298 23589 or send me an email. 

Many Thanks 

Mrs Buckley 
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Parent Governor Vote 
 

Please tick which candidate you would like to vote for 

 

Carl Taylor 
 

Charlotte Dalton 
 

 


